Picturebook FAVS
"After all the
kissing and the
hugging and the
rocking and the
snuggling, there at
last comes a time
for sleeping"

On market day, a
farm family
experiences all the
fun and excitement
of going to and
from the farmers'
market.

"Ducks growing out
of bananas? A
mouse catching a
cat? What's wrong
with this book? Yes,
there's something
strange, something
funny, and even
downright
preposterous on
every page of this
book. But it's not a
mistake--it's
nonsense! And it's
also
surrealism"--Provid
ed by publisher.

“Rhymed text and
illustrations invite
the reader to play
"I Spy" with a
variety of Mother
Goose and other
folklore
characters.”

A counting book in
which one by one the
little monkeys jump
on the bed only to
fall off and bump
their heads.

Five little monkeys
sitting in a tree
discover, one by one,
that it is unwise to
tease Mr. Alligator.

Five little monkeys
wash the family car
before trying to
sell it, but that is
only the beginning
of their adventures
with the old heap.

Rhyming text offers
advice on the best
ways for toddlers to
bounce.

Rhyming text
describes the many
ways to stretch.

"A monster named
Buddy is determined
to eat some cute
little bunnies, until
they prove to be
more enjoyable as
playmates"--Provide
d by publisher.

A monster tries to
chomp any reader
who wants to go
past the first page
of the book in order
to keep his cakes
safe.

A young monster
resents being called
a monster.

Zack's house is
overrun when he
buys defective
monsters from the
Monstore.

As Pelican's news
about a
"spottyhipppomus" in
the jungle spreads
from animal to
animal, the facts
become monstrously
distorted.

A young boy who
spends most of his
time alone in his
bedroom makes new
friends after the
monster in his
drawing becomes a
monstrous nuisance.

Two little monsters
have fun going to
school and playing
with their friends,
but even a busy day
does not make
bedtime any easier.

"A young rabbit is
frightened by his
underwear"

A mouse insists that
nothing fun will
happen in his book.

In this wordless
picture book, a
young outfielder
imagines all the
terrifying ways he
might not catch the
baseball, and one
way that he can.

In this nearly
wordless picture
book, a young girl
spies on her new
neighbor, a young
boy who is building
something from
planks of the fence
between their
backyards.

"A clever picture
book about a
multi-level
apartment building's
occupants and their
many nighttime
noises"

When Pig plops into
his sty at bedtime, he
finds Cow sleeping
there and must send
her off to her stall,
setting off a chain
reaction of animals
being awakened to
move to their own
beds.

"The animals in the
forest are ready to
snuggle up with
their families for
the night, but Little
Bear thinks he can
stay awake a while
longer"--OCLC.

When two fearful
children are
terrified of each
other, their
respective monsters
try to help.

Baby is King, and all
his needs must be
met by his subjects,
otherwise known as
his parents, but soon
he will grow up,
and who will rule
them then?

"When dragons run
out of tacos, they
travel back in time
to get a fresh
supply"

A little bear learns
from his mother
what it means to
make and break a
promise, as well as
the lesson that
some things in life
simply cannot be
promised.

"Emily, Ashley,
Kaitlyn, and Claire
express personal
style, or their likes
and interests, by
decorating their
shoes to go with
their party dresses!"

Senior Sasquatch
wants to relax
beside Mr. Blobule's
pool without
getting wet, but he
is thoroughly
splashed by the
other guests, who
then pitch in to dry
his "squizzilefied"
fur.

Minimal text and
simple directions,
and the reader's
imagination lead the
reader to experiment
with different types
of sound in this
interactive book.

Encourages the
reader to predict
what will happen
and keep turning
pages as a face is
splattered with a
pie, a sandwich, and
more.

"Explores the life
of one lighthouse as
it beams its message
out to sea through
shifting seasons,
changeable weather,
and the tenure of its
final keeper."

When a pig visits a
frog pond, sits on a
rock, and says only
"Ribbit!", news
spreads fast but
only the wise old
beetle has an
explanation.

"A young girl and
her cat take an
imaginative journey
into another world"

On a gray and rainy
day, a lonely kitten
feels better after
writing a song, and
as she sings the
"magic" song around
her neighborhood,
her animal friends
cheer up, as well.

A hungry cat gets a
job hunting mice at
a sumo training
center (heya), but
once the mice are
gone he continues to
stuff himself until
he is too fat to
chase the mice that
have returned--so
he decides to train
with the sumo
wrestlers, and
SumoKitty becomes
a scourge of mice
and an inspiration to
the wrestlers.

After falling off
the wall, Humpty
Dumpty is very afraid
of climbing up
again, but is
determined not to
let fear stop him
from being close to
the birds.

Various animals
take turns shaking a
tree in search of a
tasty meal. It starts
with Mouse who
wants a nut so she
shakes the tree a
little to the right,
and a little to the
left. But it isn't the
nut that falls from
the tree, it's Fox
who thinks that
Mouse looks pretty
tasty! Soon a
warthog and then a
bear come along
with similar ideas.
Little readers will
enjoy the
just-made-it
escapes and the fun
shaking-action that
readers can do
along with this
interactive picture
book.

"A young astronaut
is trying to find life
on Mars, but he's
made a very big
oversight"--Provide
d by publisher.

Explores the love
dragons have for
tacos, and the
dangers of feeding
them them anything
with spicy salsa.

What better way for
Baby Bear, Momma
Bear, and Poppa
Bear to spend the
day together than
wearing their
pajamas and eating
pancakes? But it s
not just pancakes
for breakfast! Once
they finish eating,
reading, playing
board games, and
napping, the three
pajama-wearing
bears decide to go
to the park, ride
bikes, and have a
pancake dinner! The
silliness continues
when the Bears host
a pancake and
pajama party for
the whole town.

Googly-eyed
Monster looks high
and low for
someone to love
him, and then in the
blink of an eye love
finds him.

"When a boy who
routinely refuses to
go to bed gets a
talkative stuffed
animal, the tables
are turned!"

Illustrations and
easy-to-read text
celebrate the bonds
of love that connect
us all.

Walking his dog at
dusk, one boy
catches glimpses of
the lives around him
in this lovely ode to
autumn evenings,
exploring your
neighborhood, and
coming home.

Advises the reader
on how to interact
with a very shy
dinosaur.

After buying one
outrageous hat
after another in an
attempt to keep up
with the latest
fashions set by his
teasing animal
friends, Harbet the
dog learns that true
happiness comes
from being yourself.

Illustrations and
easy-to-read text
introduce such basic
concepts as
adjectives, adverbs,
daytime, and
nighttime as they
follow five
elephants marching
from dawn to dusk.

A powerful, shared
wish helps Uni the
unicorn and the
little girl who
believes in him to
save the land of
unicorns from
seemingly endless
rain.

Mr. McMonkey hosts
a game in which the
reader is invited to
guess whether a
stunt will result in
a crash, a splash, or
a moo.

It's homework time
for the little red
chicken, who has
just learned about
something every
good story should
have: an elephant of
surprise. Or could it
be an element of
surprise (as her
amused papa
explains)? As they
dive into story after
story, looking for
the part that makes
a reader say "Whoa!
I didn't know that
was going to
happen," Papa is sure
he can convince
Chicken he's right.

"Monster ... wants
to be the star of a
chilling, petrifying,
utterly terrifying
scary story. But
scary stories ... well,
they can be very
scary -- especially
for their
characters!
Particularly when
they involve dark
forests and creepy
witches and spooky
houses ... This is
definitely not the
scary story Monster
had in mind! Maybe
he wants to be in a
funny story after
all!"--OCLC.

"Mouse and Cow are
making soup, but Pig
keeps trying to add
strange ingredients"

"A busy creature
eats his way
through the
alphabet!"

Other students
laugh when
Rigoberto, an
immigrant from
Venezuela,
introduces himself
but later, he meets
Angelina and
discovers that he is
not the only one
who feels like an
outsider.

Told in rhyming text
young dinosaurs
learn to read, but
only after many
mishaps, like
chewing their books
and throwing them
at the cat--but
eventually they
learn to respect
their books, and
treat them properly.

"SNOW DAY! Duck is
super excited and
can't wait to play in
the snow with his
best friend, Bear.
Bear isn't excited
about playing with
Duck, or going out
in the snow. As
always, he'd rather
stay inside, where
it's warm and cozy.
But can Bear resist
his persistent
friend? If so, who
will play in the
snow with poor
Duck?!"--Amazon.co
m.

An excited Duck
wants to hang out
with Bear. But
Bear's gone fishing
for a whole week
and is happy to
finally get a second
alone.

"A giraffe struggles
to feel comfortable
with his neck"

